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CLASP YV

TRIBAL COLLEGE STUDENT TRAVEL GRANT

The Culture, Language, and Social Practice student organization (CLASP) at the University of Colorado
Boulder is proud to announce a multidisciplinary conference run by graduate students that promotes the
broad connections between culture, language, and society grounded in empirical research. The
conference is open to all students and faculty interested in and working with sociocultural linguistic
traditions including sociolinguistics, linguistic anthropology, literacy, bilingualism, etc. This year we are
excited to announce the speakers who will engage us in conversations of indigenous identity, race and
marginalization, educational equity, interaction and agency:

Dwanna Robertson
(Race, Ethnicity, and Migration Studies, Colorado College)
Jonathan Rosa

(Graduate School of Education, Stanford University)

Natasha Shrikant
(Department of Communication, University of Colorado Boulder)
Jack Sidnell
(Department of Anthropology, University of Toronto)

Our organization recognizes the value that diverse perspectives can bring to a scholarly endeavor. Year
after year we have been proud to present current research and collaborations with indigenous
communities, such as Northern Arapaho, Hidatsa, Lakota, Chickasaw, Cherokee, Indigenous Hawaiian,
and many others. One substantial way we seek to address diversity in student recruitment at this year’s
CLASP V conference is to award a $300 travel grant to a student enrolled in a tribal college. The grant
will be awarded based on the financial need and academic aspirations. If you are a currently enrolled
Tribal College or University student, interested in CLASP agendas, we encourage you to apply for this
grant. To apply, submit the following:

+ Your current CV

+ 1-page statement of purpose talking about your reasons in attending the
conference and and discussing your financial need in travel support

¢ Proof of TCU enrollment (e.g., unofficial transcript or a note from Bursar’s office)

You can submit your application to clasp.conference@gmail.com by July 31, 2017. In the subject line,
please, indicate “TCU student application.” We also encourage you to submit an abstract to our
conference and present your current or past projects!



